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To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 12/5/2024

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Bookkeeper/Secretary Meetings

• Debbie has been organizing quarterly meetings with the bookkeepers in the schools as 
well as working with Margaret to start holding meetings with the school secretaries. The 
intent is to have consistency from school to school and with the district office on 
procedures and expectations. With the consistency, the opportunity with cross-training 
will also happen as a result. We know that the board has identified in the past the desire 
for additional cross-training between the various schools and district office. The meetings 
are going well and we appreciate the efforts of all involved to come together and 
collaborate on some of the many different aspects of their jobs. 

Legislative Update

• We have our annual meeting with legislators on Wednesday, December 11th in Nampa. 
We will share our legislative priorities from an education standpoint with our legislators. 

 


